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24 July, 1998 TEL/FAX: +44 181-959 8742

e-mail: agshaper@wentworth.u-pet.com

L.,
To HENRY BLACKBURN f’C A
FAX: 612 624 0315, / f':éu-. .

Dear Henty,

I have been out of London enjoying the equivalent of your Florida idyll but at our cottage in
North Devon where we seem to spend all our time painting the house and shed and gardening
and very little else! ‘Your (undated) letter received and while I am not sure of the nature of the
Fred Epstein lecture (I am sure that T ought to know), it would be gratifying to be put forward
for it if only to be a\blf\: to pay tribute to Fred. 1 shall send you a biosketch and selected
bibliography next weei-h\by fax, If your letter was delayed and I have passed some critical
deadline, just let me lcn(;w. Your letter looked as if it was intended to be a fax.

The report you commiented on most usefully for Desmond Julian (National Heart Forum) has
been delayed in publication, much to my annoyance, and will probably emerge in September or
later. T will sec that you get a copy at the time,

With kindest regards, 3

Yours sincerely, \ .ll/f ﬁ

Gerry $haper



